








Dear parents/carers,



Thank you for all of your support this past week with Mazey day and the talent
shows. We’ve had a great week. We have such talented children and we’re

very proud of them all. They are so lucky to have so many experiences
offered to them which are in addition to the normal curriculum. Please

remember to check the dates of your child’s performance over the next
couple of weeks, they really love for their parents/family to be there to watch

support them.



Could I please put out a general reminder about start times as punctuality
has, in general, slipped backwards over the past couple of months. Early

years and key stage 1 children begin at 9am and finish at 3.15pm whilst key
stage 2 (years 3-6) start at 8.45am and finish at 3.30pm. Please try to make

sure your child arrives on time. I understand the majority of you arrive on time
and I also understand that there may be the odd day where things are

difficult but generally, we expect children to be punctual.



It has been lovely to receive our Swiss students this week, they will be staying
with us next week too for their English education placement.



Wishing you a lovely weekend



Paula Blackburn
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY








KS2 Summer Production
Tuesday 4th July 

There will be a 2:30pm and a
6:30pm performance, both at

Gweek Village Hall.



Year 6 Leavers Service
Monday 24th July at Gweek

Village Hall starting at 2:30pm



Rosemullion Class  - Roscoe, for trying really
hard with his writing.

Praa Sands Class - Marna, for fantastic work
in her English.

Church Cove Class - Tobi, for his excellent
efforts in our school play rehearsals.

Poldhu Class - Edyn, for having a fantastic
week.

of
the 

NEXT WEEKNEXT WEEK

Monday 3rd July - All students!



Monday is transition day! Please can all

students report direct to their new
classrooms. 



Do not go to your current classrooms!



******

Collection for all students on Monday
3rd July will be from Gweek Village Hall

at 3:30pm



The KS2 children will be performing their
dress rehearsal for the KS1 children.



We will all finish at 3:30pm at the hall.












Tuesday 4th July - KS2

students!



The KS2 students will be
putting on their Summer
production at the Gweek

Village Hall at 2:30pm.



 Please collecr your child at
3:30pm and return them to

the Hall at 6pm in time for the
6:30pm performance.


















Church Cove Class






As always, we have been super busy in class this week. 



Our week has mainly been taken up by rehearsing for our production – Robin
Hood and The Sherwood Hoodies. The children are very excited to show you

their amazing performance on Tuesday.



In English, we have been writing stories which we have published into books
with front covers and blurbs. 



In Maths, we have been learning about multiplication. 


















CLASS UPDATE



REMINDERS
Please remember to close all gates as you enter and leave the school grounds to

help keep our children safe. 



If you arrive after 8.45 (KS2) or 9.00 (KS1) please take your child to the office to sign
them in. 

If your child is going to be off, please phone the school office, 01326 572618, before
8:45am.

Take care with children when crossing the road as some traffic is travelling very
fast.



Please do not park across the staff car park and obstruct the entrance. 

WELL-BEING

Boskenwyn Wellbeing Borrowing Library is now available for parents to dip into. 



There is a wide variety of items and subject areas related to wellbeing, for both
children and adults. 



Families continue to make contributions for which we are very grateful. Please
come to the office to take a look, and perhaps borrow something to enjoy or

support at home.



LATENESS

In the event of a fire, they will be marked as absent unless they are marked in
the register through the office.

We won't have put them in the lunch register, so they won't have any lunch!

Please ensure that any late child is brought into the office so they can be marked
into the register. There are 2 reasons for this:



1.

2.



 





Thank you to Jodie and the wonderful fobs members who ran the cream
teas at the sports day!



If anyone can please volunteer to help do the refreshments at the summer

performances that would be most welcome. 



Fobs are collecting prizes for our tombola for the summer fair...please bring
in donations to the school office, we'd really appreciate it 



Our Summer Fair is TUESDAY 18th JULY after school. We will be brandishing a

signup sheet for people to help set up, run a stall or pack down after the
holidays! 








FOBS NEWS

SCHOOL MONEY
 





 Please can everyone check their School Money accounts?



There are not many more weeks until the end of term and we need to be fully
paid up by the end of July.
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GERMOE SCHOOL FUNDRAISER

Please can you have a look at our fundraiser link?



We are trying to raise funds for Germoe School for a Forest School. 



If you are able to share it with like-minded friends, so much the better!



Thank you!



https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/germoe-forest-school?
utm_term=6NnBN3mny


